
PLANNING COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF SAN DIEGO 
MINUTES OF REGULAR SCHEDULED MEETING OF 

DECEMBER 3, 1998 

CHRONOLOGY OF THE MEETING: 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Steele at 11 :00 a.m. Chairperson 
Steele adjourned the meeting at 3:40 p.m. 

ATTENDANCE DURING THE MEETING: 

Chairperson Mark Steele-present 
Vice-Chairperson William Anderson-present 
Commissioner Patricia Butler-present 
Commissioner Andrea Skorepa-present 
Commissioner Geralda Stryker-present 
Commissioner David Watson-not present 
Commissioner Frisco White-present 
Betsy McCullough, Community Planning & Development Manager-not present 
Rick Duvernay, Deputy City Attorney-present 
Gary Halbert, Deputy Director, DSD-present 
Kelly Broughton, Deputy Director, DSD-not present 
Linda Lugano, Recorder-present 



PLANNING COMMISSION MINUTES OF DECEMBER 3, 1998 PAGE2 

ITEM-1: FIELD TRIP: 

A field trip was conducted to Point Loma Nazarene University located at 
3900 Lomaland Drive. The tour continued to John Street with stops a 870 
Moana Drive and the Lomaland Drive/Tarento Drive area. It continued 
through the Lomaland Drive kiosk entrance to the University Athletic Field 
through the western loop road with stops planned at the city parking lot 
and Young Hall. Continuing on the loop road with stops at the Fermanian 
Business Center parking lot, the Dupont Street barricades, and the 
Central Plant, returning to Lomaland Drive and Moana Drive to conclude 
the tour. 

Field Trip was taken. All Commissioners, except Commissioner Watson 
were present on this trip. The formal hearing for this CUP review is 
scheduled for December 17, 1998 at 9:00 a.m. 


